
       

AGENDA REQUEST AND STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  January 11, 2023 

SUBJECT:   Consideration of approval to purchase two 2024 International Truck Tractors 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move to authorize staff to purchase two 2024 International HX620 truck tractors from 

Peterson International Inc. in the amount of $313,741.30, per agreement #2023-084. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Within the FY23 budget document, the BOCC approved the purchase of two truck tractors.  

Staff has evaluated equipment availability as well as contracting options and has selected 

2024 International HX620 truck tractors. Both tractors will displace our current 2006 tractors, 

which in turn will be converted to snow plow/sanders for seasonal use.  

 

Pricing and purchase of the tractors is coordinated through the Oregon State Contract, which 

affords savings and preferred pricing as vendors are secured through competitively bid 

purchasing contracts. The tractors will be purchased from Peterson International Inc. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

The purchase price of $313,741.30 is $17,741.30 above the FY23 budget amount due to rising 

material and equipment costs. The purchase will be funded via the Road Department’s 

Building/Equipment Fund (330). 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Randy McCulley, Road Department 


